SPECIAL MEETING
SEVASTOPOL BOARD OF EDUCATION

2:00-6:00 p.m. Thursday, May 18, 2017
Multi-Purpose Room

Hail and Farewell is a traditional military event in which those coming to and departing from an
organization are celebrated in a setting that provides a sense of continuity through change.

On Thursday, May 18th from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. the Sevastopol School District will
acknowledge its upcoming changing of the guard by honoring departing Superintendent of
Schools, Steve Cromell, and welcome incoming Superintendent, Kyle Luedtke.

Staff, students, parents and the Sevastopol community are invited to stop at the school multi-
purpose room to meet Kyle Luedtke and share their thoughts on the special history and
traditions of Sevastopol, and to wish Steve Cromell best wishes after his six cumulative years of
dedicated service to the school district.

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the School Board may be present at this meeting to
gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making responsibility. If a
quorum of the School Board does attend, this may constitute a meeting of the School Board and
is noticed as such, although the School Board will not take any formal action at this meeting.

Adjourn.




